
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Diwaniyah Governor, stresses service infrastructure
improvement

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Abbas Al-Zamili, the newly

appointed governor of Diwaniyah on 28/2/2024. H.E. congratulated him on his appointment by the

Provincial Council and listened to his plans and initiatives for revitalizing the city. During

the meeting, Sayyid Al-Hakeem emphasized the importance of elevating the standard of services

and ensuring equitable distribution of efforts across the city center, districts, and rural

areas.

Furthermore, Sayyid Al-Hakeem highlighted the significance of synergizing roles with the

Provincial Council and relevant ministries, urging for the timely completion of projects with

high success rates. H.E. also underscored the imperative of prioritizing the agricultural and

industrial sectors for development.


